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Welcome back! Our story this week will be ‘Jack Frost’. We will learn 

about Winter. We will talk about the changes that occur during Winter 

and discuss how this season compares to the other seasons. We will go 

on a Winter walk and observe the changes first-hand. 

WAYS TO SUPPPORT YOUR CHILD AT HOME: 

Practise reading and writing the words listed above.  

Challenge your child to think of a sentence with one or more of the words. 

Support your child to read their decodable book and read and discuss their class library book 

with them. 

Practise subitising - play a board game together using a dice! 

 

Look out for numbers and discuss their use, whilst out and about! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PHONICS       

We will learn to recognise, say and write: 

/ll/ as in shell 

/ss/ as in dress 

Homework: 

Please support your child to write the letters above and 

read and/or write the following words: 

bell, fell, well, hiss, kiss, mess 

    

 

 

 

 

MATHS 

 

We will be revisiting subitising and matching 

numbers and amounts. We will be describing 

different arrangements. 

subitise, arrangement, match, amount 

 

REMINDERS: 

Forest School  

R1- Thursday & R2- Wednesday 

PE- Friday 

Please send your child into school with one healthy snack each day and their water bottle. 

 

 

 

 

 
 Song of the Week 

In the Winter 

Sang to the tune of Frere Jacques 

 

Key Vocabulary 

season,  solstice, evergreen, freeze,  

frozen, melt, liquid, solid, hibernate 


